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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Reporting to Public Session on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 

 
 
1.  Indigenous Education in Burnaby Schools 
 
Annually school districts across British Columbia receive targeted funds for the delivery of 
enhanced services for Indigenous students. Burnaby School District’s Indigenous Education 
Department provides a continuum of targeted sertisupport key commitments included in the Declaration Act Action 

Plan and the BC Tripartite Education Agreement. Bill 40 is aimed at improving First Nation student 
learning outcomes through the development of effective relationships and processes with local 
First Nations. There are three main elements of the new legislation and policy: Local Education 
Agreements, Indigenous Education Councils and First Nations School of Choice. 
 
Assistant Superintendent, Brandon Curr, will provide an overview of the Indigenous Education 
Department in the Burnaby School District, as well as share information from the Ministry of 
Education and Child Care relating to Bill 40. 
 
Recommendation:   
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 
 
 
2. Registration and Student Planning for the 2024/2025 School Year 
 
Student Registration is a cyclical process that occurs every school year and is defined by Policy 
#5.05 in the Burnaby School District’s Policy Manual.  
 

With increased enrolment, the capacity of schools in the district to accept Out-of-District and 
Cross District students may be more limited than in prior years.  In the event there are more 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/indigenous-people/new-relationship/united-nations-declaration-on-the-rights-of-indigenous-peoples/implementation
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/indigenous-people/new-relationship/united-nations-declaration-on-the-rights-of-indigenous-peoples/implementation
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/program-management/indigenous-education/bc-tripartite-agreement
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Recommendation:   
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 
 


